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	BOARD REVIEW OF REGULATIONS
	The Board of Education reserves the right to review regulations of the administration at its discretion.
	Regulations need not be approved by the Board in advance of issuance, but the Superintendent of Schools is encouraged to submit controversial regulations to the Board in advance of issuance.  The Board may review any other regulation, at its discretion, to determine whether the regulation conforms with adopted policy.
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